Hatch Warren Infant School



Mrs Sue Boorman B'Ed (Hons)
Headteacher
Mrs Jo Padfield BA (Hons)
Deputy Headteacher

Gershwin Road Basingstoke Hampshire

2 01256 350313

RG22 4PQ

Email: <u>parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk</u>
Website: <u>www.hwis.hants.sch.uk</u>



29th November 2024

Dear Parents/carers.

We are looking at celebrating the birth of a baby as part of our R.E topic. Please could you send in a picture of your child as a baby for us to use on our displays by Monday 9th December, if possible please could they be landscape. We are able to colour copy them and give you your originals back if they are precious and you would rather they didn't go on display. You can also email a copy to parent mail (address on letter head) and we can print them out at school.

Many thanks,

The Year R Team













